THE SCOOP

COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWSLETTER



UPCOMING EVENTS:

May 3rd - AP Exams begin

May 19th - Spartan Laurels

May 26th - Baccalaureate

LET THE COUNTDOWN BEGIN...

With the last day of school just 6 weeks away, it's time to get things done and get ready for summer! As the weather is beginning to get warmer, people are getting more excited for the summer. As the days go by and the end of the school year gets closer, some students are currently working hard to raise up their grades. You got this Spartans! On another note, it is also time to plan how you will spend your time during the summer. Will your summer include taking a summer class, volunteering, or getting a summer job? Whatever your plan is, it is time to start planning and get organized, if you haven't already done so.

WHAT TIME IS IT? SUMMER TIME...ALMOST!

Summer is just around the corner. How exciting! By now, most seniors decided on what college they will be attending in the Fall. So what does that mean? It means it is almost time for **seniors** to request their final transcripts, which is a really important step. The Counseling office will be sharing details sometime this month on how Seniors can request a final transcript and what steps they will need to complete first in order to be able to submit a request for a final transcript. In addition, this month we would like to recognize our seniors on getting accepted into colleges. If you would like to be featured on our South High Counseling Instagram page and website, send us a photo wearing your college gear to the college you will be attending and we will be happy to give you a shoutout! Link to submit photos is below, under Senior Spotlight.

SENIOR SPOTLIGHT

YOU MADE YOUR COLLEGE CHOICE.
WHAT'S NEXT?

VIRTUAL COLLEGE VISITS

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

FRIENDLY REMINDER: Always check your Naviance emails from Ms. Ramirez for important information regarding upcoming events, scholarships, program opportunities, internships, etc.